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URGENT

The Office of the President of the General Assembly presents its
compliments to the Permanent Missions and Permanent Observer Missions to
the United Nations and has the honour to refer to the President’s letter dated 1
I'ebruary 2012 regarding a brainstorming session focused on internal working
methods of the I'ifth Committee to be held on Friday 10 Liebruary 2012,

Kindly note that the venue has been changed to Conference Room 3
NLB). This change has also been notified in the daily UN Journal.
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The Office of the President of the General Assembly avails itself of this
opportunity to renew the Permanent Missions and Permanent Observer
Misstons to the United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration. /

New York, 9 February 2012
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